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May 20, 2020

	 The Corwith City Council met at Stilson 
Park at 4:45 p.m. on Wednesday, May 20, 
2020 for an informal meeting to discuss 
the placement of the new Mogul slide that 
was purchased through grants from Han-
cock County Foundation, Hanson Family 
Foundation, and Cathy Lloyd’s donation 
through her face masks. A date for get-
ting the slide in place has not been deter-
mined at this time. The council dispersed 
the park at 5:00 p.m.
	 Matt Hobscheidt, Mayor
	 Kristy Brunsvold, Clerk
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